
3 July 2020 

Hi gang, 
 
So this is my final letter to you!  Don’t worry – I’m not going to pile on the work.  I’m sure there is 
plenty on the website still that you could do and if you need paper copies you still have next 
week to phone school and collect them if you want.  It is entirely up to you.  
 
Have you tried the ‘Countdown to Summer’ challenge?  A few of you have been emailing me your 
work and if you’ve kept up you will be on ‘6 days to go’ today.  The tasks get shorter and shorter 
each day as you get closer to the Summer holiday. 
 
As you already know, your new teachers are going to be Mrs Stevenson and Mrs Webber-Jones.  
They are really keen to meet you in August and know a lot about you already.  They totally 
understand that we haven’t covered all the work in Year 3 and this is not your fault.  They will 
help you to work at your pace to learn what you need to know before moving on to Year 4 things.  
They know that some of you will worry about things like this but they understand and will help 
you to get back into school routines and to feel happy.  Nobody can learn well if they are 
worrying so their biggest priority will be to spread happiness!  
 
Speaking of happiness, I was thinking about some of my favourite moments from this year.  
 
Here’s my top ten:  
 
1) Singing the Vocal-Ease songs in our final assembly - the whole school waving their arms to 

‘We are the Champions!’ 
2) Trying some of the interesting food combinations we bought from Aldi in our ‘Nutrition’ 

learning 
3) The Christmas Carol concert, followed by our Christmas party the next day. 
4) Watching ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’ with you all at Loughborough Town Hall. 
5) Reading all the funny books we read like ‘Oi Caveboy’ and ‘Mr Gum’ 
6) Making volcanoes and learning about Earthquakes 
7) Blasting out our recorders 
8) Seeing how much progress you made in swimming 
9) Writing poetry for the ‘Beautiful Ambition’ competition 
10) Playing fun French games  

 
Maybe you have different favourite moments to me.  I do hope you enjoyed some of the things 
we did – we’re all different so I’m sure there were different things you enjoyed or didn’t enjoy!  
That’s what makes the world go round I guess.  

 
It really has been a pleasure to spend 2 and a bit terms with you and remember I will be just 
round the corner next year so I’ll be sure to say hello and to keep one eye on you all as you 
continue to grow bigger and older! 

  
Have fun and stay safe! I’ll miss you! 

Mrs Carr x 


